
Missed School Pictures?
Want to be in the Yearbook?

We have a plan!!
Due by Feb.26th

If you have not been able to get your picture taken during check in days in August or on Jan. 25 the
yearbook staff has an idea of how to get your portrait in the yearbook for 20-21.

We will take a photo you submit and replace the background with one like the photography company
uses.  Here is what you need to do.

Step 1
Use your cell phone or camera and take a picture of your head and shoulders. In a bright place,
watch out for shadows.   PLEASE TAKE THIS PICTURE AS A
PORTRAIT (VERTICAL).

● NO FULL BODY.
● No hands by your face
● No props or hats
● No filters
● Not from social media
● Look straight at the camera

If any of these are not followed we will not be able to use the
photo.

The photo must be a .jpg, .gif or .png file format. (IPhones sometimes try to apply a HEIC format.  Our
programs will not recognize it and we can not use those files.)  We also can not use PDF file types.

Step 2
Email the photo to us at MGHS-YEARBOOK@msvl.k12.wa.us. In the subject please include your Full
Name and Grade.

● Your name will appear in the yearbook as you are registered in school.  Please no nick
or shortened names

If you have any questions or concerns please email MGHS_Yearbook@msvl.k12.wa.us.

SUBMIT PHOTOS NO LATER THAN FEBRUARY 19.
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